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Principal Irvine 3

c is too early yet to say what one’s plans may be for next year. You remember ay telling 
you. O- ay hopes of a visit to the other side. 
should not corny off I shall look forward to seeing you 
when you oome to the British Association meetings.
You must remember that you will always have a very 
warm welcome in our home and Mrs. Irvine, if she * 
accompanies you, one equally cordial.

- shaul always be glad to have a letter

If that

from you.

«ith all good wishes, I am, 
Yours faithfully,
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